UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION Il

2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210
LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352

JAN 2 5 2010

Kathleen A. Johnson

Radiation Safety Officer

Owens Corning World Headquarters
One Owens Corning Parkway
Toledo, OH 43659

SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF YOUR NRC RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE

Dear Ms. Johnson:

In letter dated January 6, 2010, you contacted the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission and
indicated that you wished to terminate your NRC radioactive material license No. 34-18712-02.
From the information you provided, it appears you possessed one strontium-90 source model
No. 2659BC, serial No. 9002 which was last leak tested with negative results in December, 2001
and disposed of in February, 2002.

Based on this information, no further remediation or actions with respect to NRC regulated
material is required and your NRC license No. 34-18712-02 is hereby terminated.

If you have any questions, please call me at (630) 829-9873.

Sincerely,
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Hegilth Physicist
Materials Licensing Branch
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